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4" October 2017

Dear Parent,
‘Become - A Celebration of HCS’ — 3pm, Sunday 15" October - The Courtyard

As you will be aware, your child will be performing on stage at The Courtyard Theatre on the
afternoon of Sunday |5® October, as part of our showcase of school life entitled ‘Become — A
Celebration of HCS'.

In order to make best use of the limited rehearsal time on stage, pupils will be asked to arrive
promptly at the theatre at the following times:

[.30pm Presenters and Duet
2.00pm Y6 ‘Mars’ Drama pupils
2.45pm Y5/6 Choir & Y2 pupils

All performers should arrive at their appropriate time at the main entrance to The Courtyard
Theatre in school uniform, where they will be met and signed in by a member of Junior School
staff. The performance will start at 4pm and should last for approximately an hour. Parents are
invited from 3pm onwards to view the exhibitions, enjoy refreshments and listen to some
performances in the foyer area, prior to the main event.

Tickets for the event, which are free, can be ordered via email to a.phillips@herefordcs.com
Initially we are offering two pre-released tickets for each family which must be requested by
Spm on Friday 6™ October. Should further tickets become available, details will be sent out via
Clarion in the early part of next week and be available on a first come, first served basis.

Should you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me via the
School Office or email j.debenham@herefordcs.com

Yours sincerely,

P

James Debenham
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